
NAVY CHILDREN SCHOOL,104 AREA,  VISAKHAPATNAM 
 

NCS(104)/07/2018              CIUCULAR TO  BUS STUDENTS –48 / 2018                    05 Oct 18 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

1. It has been intimated by Satavahana, School Bus Fund, that  during  their surprise  
check  it has been found that many of the students  coming by Navy School Bus are  not in 
possession of bus pass.  In future regular surprise checks  will be  carried out  and  students  
without valid bus pass  will not be permitted  to travel.  
 
2. It is requested that all students travelling by school bus  are to carry their bus pass along 
with them daily.     
 

       (Mrs. Srividya) 
       Headmistress 

 


